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7420 Distribution Dr. | Louisville, KY 40258 | Ph. (502)937-6855 | Fax (502)937-9726 | ezconst.com  
 
 
January 14, 2021 
 
Major Waltman 
Olmsted Conservancy 
1299 Trevilian Way 
Louisville, KY 40213 
 
Re:  Algonquin Park Parking Area 
 Bid Proposal  
 
Dear Major, 
 
E-Z Construction Company, Inc. respectfully submits the following lump sum proposal to 
construct boulder edging around the park perimeter based on email dated 1/12/21 and 
as further described below.   
 
Parking Area (1081 lineal feet)    $31,425.00 
Cypress Road (375 lineal feet)    $10,475.00 
 
Scope of Work 
Provides for all labor, material and equipment to:    

• Mobilize to site, provide construction layout and locate utilities 
• Place boulders approx. 48”x24”x18” spaced out every five feet to prevent 

vehicular traffic from entering the park at those locations.  
 
Work to be performed during normal business hours.  Night and evening work are 
excluded. 
 
This proposal assumes the existing asphalt path and wood bridges are suitable for 
construction traffic such as pickup trucks and skid steers 
 
E-Z Construction Co., Inc. will cleanup site and remove construction debris from our 
scope of work only. 
 
Permits, testing or fees are excluded unless noted above. 
 
This proposal is valid for 30 days unless extended in writing.  This is a lump sum 
proposal.  E-Z Construction Co., Inc. reserves the right to modify this proposal if items 
are added or deleted.   



 
 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
E-Z CONSTRUCTION CO., INC. 
 

 
 
Timothy A. Dues PE 
  
S:\Construction\Proposals/Algonquin Park Boulders 



From: Canuel, Jason T
To: Morrow, Keturah D.
Subject: RE: UPS Grant
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 2:49:52 PM
Attachments: image006.png
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Yes, Parks will gladly accept the funding for project in Algonquin Park.
 
Jason T. Canuel
Assistant Director
Louisville Parks and Recreation
PO Box 37280
Louisville, Kentucky 40233
 

502/574.6086 (office)
502/439.7694 (cell)
jason.canuel@louisvilleky.gov
 

 

From: Morrow, Keturah D. <Keturah.Morrow@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 2:32 PM
To: Canuel, Jason T <Jason.Canuel@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: FW: UPS Grant
 
Jason,
 
Will you accept funds allocated from District 3 in the amount of $21,900 to Parks for the work listed
below and not covered by the $20k grant UPS has already agreed to paying?
 
Keturah Morrow, MAOL
Legislative Assistant to Keisha Dorsey
Louisville Metro Council |  Louisville Metro District Three
601 W. Jefferson St. | Louisville, KY 40202
Email: Keturah.Morrow@LouisvilleKY.gov
Office: 502.574-1103

 Sign up for crime alerts
 
 

From: George, Layla <layla.george@olmstedparks.org> 

mailto:Jason.Canuel@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:Keturah.Morrow@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:jason.canuel@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:Keturah.Morrow@LouisvilleKY.gov
https://louisvilleky.gov/
http://www.crimemapping.com/alerts
mailto:layla.george@olmstedparks.org










Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:12 PM
To: Morrow, Keturah D. <Keturah.Morrow@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: UPS Grant
 
Wow – that’s wonderful!
 
Based on our bid of $41,900 – that leaves a remaining balance of $21,900.
 
I am not sure when the UPS funding would come through – we could certainly pay half up front and
half when the project is complete, but I don’t think it’d take more than a couple weeks to get it
done. It’s just a matter of how long to get the boulders.
 
Let me reach out to the contractor and see what his timeline would look like and I’ll get back to you.
 
Thanks, Keturah!
 
Layla George
Olmsted Parks Conservancy
olmstedparks.org
502-456-8118
 

From: Morrow, Keturah D. <Keturah.Morrow@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 12:16 PM
To: George, Layla <layla.george@olmstedparks.org>
Subject: UPS Grant
 
Talked to Justin, who talked to Mechelle and she thought she responded back. Any hoo, you guys
were approved for $20k and she should be sending congratulation notices out this week. The new

business deadline for March has passed, but I will get in the paperwork on April 19th for the
remainder of the money needed. The issue is, you guys probably won’t receive that money til May.
Does that set you back?
 
Keturah Morrow, MAOL
Legislative Assistant to Keisha Dorsey
Louisville Metro Council |  Louisville Metro District Three
601 W. Jefferson St. | Louisville, KY 40202
Email: Keturah.Morrow@LouisvilleKY.gov
Office: 502.574-1103

 Sign up for crime alerts
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mailto:Keturah.Morrow@louisvilleky.gov
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